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Porthill 20mph Zone - with New Crossings!
The wait is almost over. “Although
there’s no fixed date yet, I’ve
received an email confirming that
20mph signs will be put up on
side roads around the ‘triangle’
area, which was originally planned
for the ‘Liveable Neighbourhood’.
While there’s no agreement to lower
speed limits for Copthorne Road and
The Mount just yet, I’ve won 

councillor julian dean

Plans for Smithfield Riverside are in
‘Shropshire Local’ at the Darwin
Shopping Centre. Julian meets
planners regularly, has supported the
new park, and wants to see affordable
homes in the area. Let him know what
you think.

Riverside Plans

Shropshire Council is
moving to Frankwell. Local
businesses should benefit
but Julian will be
monitoring parking.

Julian has won a commitment to 20mph limits on side roads
AND new crossings on Copthorne Road and The Mount

agreement for new pedestrian crossings on both roads” says Julian. Long-time readers will
know this has been a long-running issue. Expensive, outsourced design costs, changing
government rules, and staff cuts almost stopped this simple proposal. It had to be rescued with
an amendment from Julian at a recent council meeting. 

Blue dots show
where 20mph signs
are expected 

SHROPSHIRE COUNCIL OFFICES MOVE TO FRANKWELL



You can report overgrown hedges, dog fouling and other street
issues on FixMyStreet using this QR code 

CAN JULIAN HELP?
07939 121607

julian.dean@shropshire.gov.uk
CllrJDean

At Shrewsbury Town Council a cross-party group is
looking at how we protect, and even improve some
services as Shropshire Council makes more cuts.
Julian supported the decision to help out with CCTV,
and believes more could be done by the Town
Council to keep green and public areas clean and
tidy. But this might mean an increase in the
‘precept’ – the small part of the council tax that
goes to the Town Council. At £66.42 for a Band D
home, the town’s precept is much lower than for
most other towns and parishes in Shropshire. 

Better services in the town?

Protecting
Kingsland
Valley
It’s been a worrying time for
people who care about
Kingsland Valley, with yet more
planning applications for new
developments. Local residents
have made strong objections,
and so far, each application
has been turned down. There
isn’t a long-term solution yet,
but Julian continues to discuss
with council staff and other
organisations who could help.
 
”With a new council
leadership possible from
next May, including Green
Party Councillors, I hope
nature and the environment
will get more attention.”

Some of our pavements can be difficult to use, especially if
you have mobility problems. It’s good news that Shropshire
has updated its information for keeping hedges trimmed
and dealing with dog fouling. However, with council budget
cuts, enforcement is an issue.  We can all help by reporting
problems when we see them. For dog owners, please

Pavements Are for People  

remember that
bagged dog waste
can go in any
public litter bin, as
Shropshire no
longer installs
special ‘dog bins’.

Would you support an increase in the Town
Council precept if you knew it was going on
better upkeep of the town?


